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Pumpkin Walk Scheduled for Eagles Ridge Park 

October 12, 2022 -- Take the whole family out for a family friendly Halloween stroll! The 

City of Beloit Public Works Department’s Parks & Recreation Division is hosting a free 

Pumpkin Walk event from 6:30-7:30 p.m. Tuesday, October 18, 2022, at Eagles Ridge Park, 

3731 Golden Eagle Drive. 

The event will feature LED-lit jack-o-lanterns and other lanterns throughout the 

approximately 1/3-mile path. Glow sticks, flash lights and Halloween costumes are 

welcomed.  

Join us for a not-too-spooky story being read by a Beloit Public Library Staff member. Free 

books will be available from Beloit's Literacy for Life as supplies last. 

This event is open to all of Beloit but parking is limited (on-street parking only). Please be 

courteous to the surrounding neighborhood. 

This event was so successful during the 20th anniversary celebration of the Gateway Business 

Park in October 2021 that the City of Beloit chose to bring it back for a second year. 
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